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The PSP revised its internal policies governing troop conferences and PSP meetings 

to reduce the frequency of these events from monthly to quarterly. 

PSP troop conferences and PSP meetings often required personnel to travel 

extensive distances on a monthly basis to attend.  The PSP found that it could 

increase efficiency by holding troop conferences and PSP meetings quarterly rather 

than monthly. 

This policy change will increase productivity and reduce fuel and vehicle 

maintenance costs. 

Learn more about other innovations that are improving state government at 

www.innovation.pa.gov. 
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